
DCA receives Appreciation Letter in Uruzgan 

 

The Department of Agriculture and Livestock (DAIL) of Uruzgan has offered DCA 
a Letter of Appreciation. The letter was addressed to Dr. Aminullah Karimi, DCA 
project coordinator of the DCU2 project, thanking him for his commitment to 
improving the Uruzgan veterinary services and for his good cooperation with 
DAIL. 

 

 

Translation of the text of the appreciation letter: 

--- 

Islamic Republic of Afghanistan 
 

Ministry of Agriculture, Irrigation and Livestock  
          

Uruzgan Province 
 

Directory of Agriculture, Irrigation and Livestock 
 



Appreciation Letter 
 

The Department of Agriculture, Irrigation and Livestock of Uruzgan Province, 
presents this Appreciation Letter to Dr. Aminullah (Karimi) for the continuous 
efforts of this responsible person of the DCA office in Uruzgan Province in 
rebuilding and developing of livestock and veterinary services in Uruzgan 
province, and for always reporting on time and working in good coordination with 
the department, and wishes him even more success in the future.  

Alhaj Sardar Mohammad (Aliko) 

Director of the Uruzgan Department of Agriculture, Irrigation and Livestock  

--- 

 

This is already the second Letter of Appreciation that DCA received from the local 
authorities in Uruzgan. The first letter, with a comparable text as the present 
one, was issued by the Department of Economy in February 2012.  

DCA congratulates Eng. Lutfullah, DCU2 project manager, and Dr. Aminullah, 
DCU2 project coordinator, with this proof of appreciation by the local government 
and thanks them for all their hard work in a difficult environment.  

 

 


